
October 2013 

Dear NPLRA Member 

Re: Membership Survey 

To assist in our planning for the next year, we would like to solicit your input on issues which are 

important to you, as a local resident. We recognize that there are many important issues which cannot 

be addressed solely on our own, but we can still monitor developments and lobby for change where 

appropriate. 

Could you please indicate below your top 5 priorities for action, by putting a number from 1 to 5 beside 

each of your choices. 

Issue Ranking 

1.Weed Management  

2.Lack of fish  

3.Water levels  

4.Quarries  

5.Funding for TSW infrastructure  

6.Property taxes for waterfront owners  

7.Lake management; environment protection  

8.Marine wildlife  

9.Water quality  

10.Invasive species  

11.Municipal affairs monitoring  

12.Real estate development monitoring  

13.Geese population  

14.Arranging for speakers on hot topics  

15.Other(specify)  

  

 

Once you have marked your choices, please send the form back to us via e-mail, or send a separate e-

mail to membership@nplra.ca indicating your choices. Thank you for your participation in this short 

survey. If you have other comments or suggestions on what the NPLRA can do for you, please indicate 

below. I encourage Board members to respond as well. 

Comments: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Yours truly, 

Miriam Newton, Director for Membership and Publicity NPLRA. www.nplra.ca 

mailto:membership@nplra.ca

